
From: Hydeia Hayes [mailto:hhayes@BessemerCity.com]  
Sent: Monday, June 17, 2019 3:02 PM 
To: Donna Buff 
Subject: {External} RE: City of Bessemer City - Charlene Hill 
 
Mrs. Donna,  
 
Yes Council did vote to approve Ms. Hill for another three year term. We mailed her a notice last week.  
 
Hydeia Y. Hayes, MPA 
City Clerk 
Public Relations & Communications 
132 West Virginia Avenue 
Bessemer City, NC 28016 
(704) 729-6509 
hhayes@bessemercity.com 

 
Email correspondence to and from this address may be subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third parties. 

 
 
 
From: Donna Buff <Donna.Buff@gastongov.com>  
Sent: Monday, June 17, 2019 2:53 PM 
To: Hydeia Hayes <hhayes@BessemerCity.com> 
Subject: RE: City of Bessemer City - Charlene Hill 
 
Hello Hydeia, 
 
Did your Council take action on this last Monday? 
 
Donna S. Buff, NCCCC 
Gaston County Clerk to the Board 
 
PUBLIC RECORDS NOTICE:  Please note that emails sent to and from this address are subject to the North Carolina Public 
Records Act and, subject to certain statutory exceptions, may be disclosed to third parties. 
 
 


